
  

 

 

Important Information: 

Cross Country 

 

Here Ye, Here Ye parents of 6th-8th grade students!!  We are excited to re-introduce Cross Country as a 

competitive sport for our 6th-8th grade boys and girls! If your student has a passion for track and cross 

country, this is a fantastic opportunity to develop team dynamics and have fun, while improving fitness, 

endurance, and speed.  If your student knows nothing about running but wants to participate in a team 

sport and get in shape or improve endurance for other sports, this is also a wonderful opportunity for 

that. 

 

This program is coached by seasoned runner and coach Deanna Shrewsbury.  Mrs. Shrewsbury is 

excited for the opportunity to start the season and develop the cross country program for our awesome 

middle school students.  Practices begin Tuesday August 9th at 3:30pm and will run Mon-Friday 

throughout the season.  The first meet is August 25th, and the final meet to close out the season is 

October 5th.  Please email dshrewsbury@cscharter.org to sign up or for more information. 

 

Handbook Changes 

There have been some changes to the dress code, and other areas, in our parent/student handbook.  You 

will be asked to sign a copy for each student at the beginning of the year, please read through the 

handbook before signing it! 

  

Important Dates: 

 

August 8: Ice Cream Social 5-6pm 
August 10: First Day of School NOON DISMISSAL  
August 11: PTO meeting in computer lab 6:30pm 
August 12: Uniform Exchange in elementary building 2-3 pm 
August 25: Mandatory Parent Night 6-7:30pm 

  

 

 


